
Gloucester City School District
1300 Market Street

Gloucester City, NJ, 08030
(856) 456-7000

September 1, 2023

Dear Parents and Guardians:

New Jersey school districts, charter schools, and renaissance school projects are required by

statute (N.J.S.A. 18A: 7C-6.6) to annually notify parents or guardians by October 1 of any

statewide student assessment or commercially-developed standardized assessment that will be

administered over the course of the school year.

In accordance with this, and as part of our continued effort to provide our parents and guardians

with the most up-to-date information, we would like to take this opportunity to give you an

overview of the state assessment schedule and the main district assessments administered

throughout the year.

Refer to the Assessments section on our district curriculum website.

Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions, comments, or concerns!

Sincerely,

Dr. Kimberley Chiodi

Assistant Superintendent of Curriculum & Instruction

https://www.gcsd.k12.nj.us/Page/168

